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Promoting Innovation in Pipeline Efficiency and Safety 
(PIPES) Act of 2023 
 

On November 29, 2023, Chairman Sam Graves (R-Mo.) and Ranking Member Rick Larsen (D-Wash.) of the House 
Transportation and Infrastructure Committee introduced the Promoting Innovation in Pipeline Efficiency and Safety 
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